MARCIA A. LECLERC MAYOR



Phone: 860 291-7364 Fax: 860 289-8394

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION

TO: Historic District Commissioners

FROM: Paul O'Sullivan, Staff Liaison

SUBJ: June 4, 2018 Meeting Cancelled

DATE: May 30, 2018

The June 4, 2018 meeting of the Historic District Commission has been cancelled due to lack of business.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be Monday, July 2, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in Conference Room "A" (adjacent to Inspections and Permits Office).

cc: Town Clerk (via website)
Office of the Mayor
M. Enman, Commission Clerk
Building Department
Town website